GOD'S FINAL CALL & WARNING, INC.
WGFW 88.7 FM Drakes Branch VA

RALPH & DELORES RHYNE

273 Little Cherrystone Lane
Chatham, VA 24531 - Tel. 434-432-2107
Email: godsorion@hotmail.com

February 16, 2015

Calvary Chapel of Lynchburg
742 Leesville Road
Lynchburg, VA 24502
Attention: Pastor Troy Warner

Gentlemen,

As you know, WGFW, Drakes Branch, VA signed on the air in 2011. Our NCE
station operates on 88.7 MHz, the same frequency used by your FM translator
station W204AZ at Lynchburg.

We've observed that considerable interference is being caused to WGFW in
parts of our coverage area, notably in the Appomattox, Virginia area and in
several areas along US Highway 460 between Appomattox and Farmville, VA.
And no doubt our strong signal is reducing your usable coverage area.

We regret the mutual interference both of us are suffering. We believe it is in the
best interest of both stations, and in the public interest, to seek a technical
solution for this untenable interference issue. Ideally one of us needs to change
channels. WGFW cannot. There are no channels available for our full power
station. However, our engineer thinks that you could move to another available
channel in the non-reserved band.

Since full service NCE stations have priority over FM translators, we hereby
request that you seek to move to another FM radio channel.

We wish you all the best.
Sincerely .

Rl R
Ralph Rhyne
WGFW 88.7 FM Drakes Branch VA
Mobile — 240-353-2018



